
 

Newsletter  15.09.23 

We have had a lovely first, full week back in school after the summer holidays.  The children 
all look smart and ready for learning and their behaviour has been fantastic.  We are 
looking forward to many exciting events this year and to welcoming parents and carers into 
school and working together for another successful year. 

 

Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
Reception - 91.4% 
Year 1 - 91.1% 
Year 2 - 90% 
Year 3 - 99% 
Year 4 - 85.3% 
Year 5 - 93% 
Year 6 - 96.1% 
 
Well done Year 3! 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Diaries 

The important dates for the whole year are now 
available on Dojo and the school website: 
 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-

for-the-year/140458 

Reception Reading Meeting 

All Reception class parents and carers 
are invited into school on Tuesday 19th 
September at 3.00pm for a meeting 
about reading and phonics.  Reading is 
a very important part of your child’s 
learning and we will be explaining how 
we teach reading and phonics and how 
you can help at home. 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

There will be a Macmillan Coffee Afternoon in 
school on Thursday 28th September at 2.30pm.  
We would love to see as many of you there as 
possible. 

PE Kit & Uniform 

The children have looked very smart in their 
uniforms this week.  Please ensure they are 
wearing the correct uniform of white polo t-shirt, 
grey trousers, shorts or skirts, plain black shoes 
and a blue jumper.  Please send in a PE kit to 
keep on their peg for the half term.  This is black 
shorts and a white t-shirt.  Please do not send 
your child into school already wearing their kit. 


